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Warning: This email originated from outside the City of Albany. Think before you click!

Dear City Council and Commission Members:

This powerful piece was written by local arborist Joe Lamb,
a founding member and part owner of the well known Berkeley Tree Care firm Brende and Lamb.
We urgently need to consider these facts when we, as a City, decide how to protect and support our local trees.
Thank you for reading this.

https://www.commondreams.org/views/2022/09/07/trees-and-democracy-arborists-open-letter-herschel-walker
















